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Clothing and Classroom Attire 
 

Attire at CMEL is generally considered casual business attire during class hours. T-shirts and shorts are 

not permitted in the classroom. Depending on the function you are attending, you may be asked to have 

more formal business dress clothing available for certain segments of your training. Precourse 

communication will alert you to this situation so that you may bring appropriate items. Your course 

instructors or meeting facilitators will advise you when special clothing is required for the day’s activities.  

The classroom climate is air conditioned, sometimes beyond some people’s taste, so jackets or 

sweaters may be needed for classes. We do expect that you be neatly and appropriately attired while at 

the facility.  

 


